
Dear Parents 
 
Next week is our Sports Week!   
Please can you ensure that children have their PE kit at school all week and if they 
do not already have trainers as part of their kit, could they bring them in. 
 
On Tuesday it is our Bling a Bike day.  Children can bring in their bikes or scooters 
to school and on Tuesday morning they will be washed, cleaned and blinged!  All 
children who bring in a bike/scooter must bring in a helmet to wear.  After this activity 
children will receive a Bikers Breakfast.  This is a small snack of 
bagels/bananas/honey. 
 
If there are any parents who have either old towels or tea towels they could donate 
to school, please could you send them in to help with our cleaning activities. 
 
For the rest of the week we have four different activities that the children will be 
completing each afternoon.  These include hockey/hiking/multi skills and dance. 
 
Please note on Friday 30th July there will be no Walking Bus. 
 
Sports Day will be held on Monday 17th July at  2:20pm. 
 
Lateness:  May I remind all parents that children should be here for the bell ringing at 
08:50am and that parents should be here to collect them at the end of the day at 
3:15pm.  Some children are frequently late and we are required to keep a note of 
late attenders. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 

 

Jen Stephenson 
Headteacher 
Broomhaugh C of E First School 
 
Tel: 01434 682374 
Email: admin@broomhaugh.northumberland.sch.uk 
www.broomhaugh.northumberland.sch.uk 

 
 
Address: Church Lane, Riding Mill, Northumberland, NE44 6DR 
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